

STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF NURSING 158 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0158

JEAN C. CARON, M.S., R.N. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

FAX: (207) 287-1149

October 30, 1996

April Murray 5 Main Street Winthrop, ME 04364

Dear Ms. Murray:

This is to notify you that at its meeting on October 23, 1996, the Board voted to accept the voluntary surrender of your registered nurse license.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Jean C. Caron, M.S., R.N.

Executive Director

JCC:vlc

pc: Susan A. Sparaco, Assistant Attorney General